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I'm speaking today to oppose in person voting for the state of Oregon. As a disabled 

senior voting at home ensures that my vote is safely counted without the worry of 

being forced to go out to a polling site. I believe that our safe and secure voting 

procedures allows many more seniors and disabled people to participate. I am 

against voting in person as the only way for me to vote. Thank you. 


